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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD 

 
 

Valley Works Lithium Valley Workforce and Economic Development 
Needs Assessment 

 
 

____________________________________________________
____________________________________________________ 

 
 

It is the intent of the Imperial County Workforce Development Board to enter into a 
contract with the following firm for services set forth in the Request for Proposal. 

 
 
 

The RAND Corporation 
 
 
 

The Imperial County Workforce Development Board and the Valley Works Steering 
Committee appreciates the effort and resources dedicated in responding to the 
solicitation.  We want to express our gratitude to all thirteen (13) Proposers for 

participating in the RFP process. 
 

All proposers will have until March 28, 2024, 5:00 p.m. PST to file an appeal.  
 

All appeals must be in writing and sent by email to JeffreyBurquist@co.imperial.ca.us. An 
appeal must include the nature of the appeal and the requested resolution. ICWDB staff 
will review all submitted appeals and will present them to the ICWDB for a final decision. 

Priscilla A. Lopez 
ICWED Director 

2799 S. 4th Street 
                            El Centro, CA 92243 

Tel: (760) 337-5000 
Fax: (760) 370-5005 
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